
 

Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula 
Council Meeting Highlights 

January 16, 2023 
 
The following is a summary of the proceedings of the Special Council Meeting held on 
January 16, 2023: 

• Council discussed Draft #1 of the 2023 Budget. 
• Council received a report from the Chief Administrative Officer regarding a 

consultation on Transport Canada regulations in Big Tub Harbour. 
o Staff was directed to forward a letter to Parks Canada stating that 

Transport Canada provide assurance that all effective property owners 
within the affected area have been contacted, that the restriction of private 
docks is an over arching step for the citizen’s of the Big Tub Harbour area, 
and that in future private property owners and the Municipality of Northern 
Bruce Peninsula will be part of any proves involving any changes within 
Bruce Peninsula National Park and Fathom Five National Marine Park. 

• Council received a correspondence item as information. 
 

Council Meeting Highlights are provided in this format for convenience only and are not 
approved Council Meeting Minutes. For a more detailed description of the meeting, 
please view Council Meeting Minutes on our municipal website. For more information, 
please contact Cathy Addison, Clerk, at clerk@northernbruce.ca  

http://www.northbrucepeninsula.ca/
mailto:clerk@northernbruce.ca
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